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10th February 2015 
 
 
Dear Kindergarten Parents, 
 
Today your child will receive their first Book Club brochures for the year. To 
purchase items from Book Club is entirely optional. However, it is a great way to 
buy books, gifts and a large range of other items for a reasonable price. 
 
If you would like to purchase any items from Book Club, fill in the order form on the 
back of the brochure and send it back to school in an envelope, clearly marked with 
your child’s name and class. Please write Book Club on the envelope. Payment can 
be made in the following ways: 
 

 Cash - Place your order form and the exact cash amount in an envelope.  

 Cheque- make your cheque out to “Scholastic Australia” and send it back with 

your order form. 

 Online payment – direct to Scholastic. Follow the directions on the order 

form. You will just need to record your receipt details on the order form 

which is sent back to school. 

This Book Club order is due on Thursday, 19th February, 2015. Orders received after 
this date will not be processed. Please contact me if you have any questions about 
Book Club. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Monique O’Brien (Teacher Librarian) 
 

 
 


